
 

 

 
 

Administration Office   201 Ohua Avenue, T2-#306   Honolulu, HI 96815 

Phone: (808) 922-7172   Fax: (808) 921-2037   Email: info@waikikibanyan.org 

May 8, 2019 

 

Dear Owners/Tenants/Agents, 

 

Waikiki Banyan will be replacing its hot water tanks for both towers on 5/28 and 5/30. To prepare for 

the helicopter lifts, there will be hot water outages on 5/20 - 5/21 in Tower 2 and 5/22 - 5/23 in Tower 1 

from 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

 

On May 28th and May 30th from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., there will be a helicopter lift to the roof of 

Tower 1 and Tower 2.  FAA regulations require that the lobby driveway, 37th floor of Tower 1, 38th floor 

of Tower 2, Recreation Deck and E (Fifth) Level of the Parking Garage be unoccupied during the lift.  

Elevators will not be stopping on the 6th floor of both towers, 37th floor in Tower 1 and 38th floor in 

Tower 2. 

 

If you are staying in the following units: 

Tower 1 Tower 2 

607 608 

609 610 

611 612 

613 614 

For your safety, please do not walk on the Recreation Deck from your lanai during the helicopter lift.   

 

If you are staying in the following units: 

Tower 1 Tower 2 

3701 - 3714 3801 – 3814 

For your safety, you will need to vacate your room during the time of the helicopter lift.  Security will be 

checking all units making sure no one is occupying the room.   

 

No one will be allowed to enter any of the operational areas during the lift.  If anyone is found in any 

restricted areas, you will be asked to leave the area immediately for safety purposes.   

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused for you and appreciate your cooperation in 

this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

AOAO Waikiki Banyan Condominium 

Administration Office  

 


